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Making Music Concert Series Subcommittee
Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, March 10, 2022, 5:00 p.m.
In-Person Meeting




IN ATTENDANCE: The meeting was called order at 5:15 p.m. with co-chairs Erika Whittaker and Mike Malloy, Kyle Henke, Art McDonnell and Zoe Perkins in attendance. Bob Mosby was unavailable.


I. CITIZEN COMMENTS 
N/A

II. APPROVAL MEETING MINUTES
Art McDonnell made a motion to approve the minutes from the November 9, 2021 meeting, and Mike Malloy seconded the motion.  All approved and the minutes were passed.

III. DISCUSSION TOPICS
A. We reviewed the band lineup for the upcoming 2022 concert season.
B. We discussed the utility insert that came out with the City of Kirkwood’s March utility bills. The 2022 Concert Series will be featured on the insert again in June.
C. We discussed the “Dance of Life” dancer. Mike Malloy suggested that perhaps we could make a request from the City for an ordinance that would state that only paid performers can be in front of the crowd, and that anyone else “performing”, such as the Dance of Life dancer, would be asked to move to the grassy area at the top of the venue. Concertgoers who dance during the performances are not attempting to perform, nor do they distract the paid performers or detract from the audience’s enjoyment of the performance, and therefore, would not be subject to the same restriction.  Kyle Henke said he would talk to John Hessel about this. 
D. Zoe discussed the Mel Bay benefit concert that will be held on December 1, 2 or 3. The featured performer will be Frank Vignola, a jazz guitarist. 
E. Zoe suggested that we try to recruit additional members to join the MMCS committee.  All agreed that a couple extra members would be nice.
IV. ADJOURNMENT – The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.
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